
 
 

 

A student programme exploring the foundations of a free society, 
conducted by The Centre for Independent Studies 

 

The first Liberty & Society conference for 2009 will be 
held on May 1 - 3, 2009 in Sydney. Applications are now 
being accepted. Successful candidates receive a 
scholarship that covers accommodation, food, 
conference material and subsidised travel (where 
needed).  

Please visit http://www.libertyandsociety.org/ for more 
information.  
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